
Village of Salmo- Glendale Guardrail Replacement 

Scope of Work 

Glendale bridge is located within the Village of Salmo at the confluence of Main Street and 
Glendale Avenue.  The guardrails at Glendale Bridge require removal and replacement.  The 
engineering for the construction has been provided by Redwood Engineering.  The 
guardrails run along each side of Glendale Bridge. The project scope includes the removal 
of the existing guardrails, proper disposal of existing guardrails and the supply & 
installation of the new guardrails.  The work is expected to be completed by October 31, 
2026.  Sight visits can be arranged by contacting the Chief Administrative Officer at 250-
357-9433. 

 


